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Taking away mail-in voting is the wrong thing to do. Many people simply cannot get 

away to spend hours in line to vote. On top of that, the weather doesn't always 

cooperate here in Oregon, and recent years have brought both extreme heat and 

extreme cold, which can be deadly for certain people. 


